
 

 

 

 

 

Across all of our AbilityOne contracted employee locations, we have seen a 
lot of hard work and dedication! 

Our AbilityOne contracted employees have consistently displayed a strong work ethic 
and a deep commitment to their jobs. They take on challenging tasks with enthusiasm, and they 
are always willing to go above and beyond to ensure that our customers are happy with the 
services we provide. We are incredibly grateful for the contributions that our AbilityOne 
employees make to our organization every day, and we are committed to supporting them in any 
way we can. 

We wanted to highlight our employees for all of their hard work in 2023: 

• For our JAX Naval Hospital, they service 4 different companies across Florida and 
Georgia. In 2023 alone, the AbilityOne contracted employees serving at WRC have 
processed over 218,253 pounds of healthcare laundry for Jacksonville Naval Hospital and 
out other services around the southeast. 

• For our Nashville VA Medical Center, we have a team of six individuals including 2 of 
our own contracted employees! They're responsible for the linen management at the 
Acute Care department of the VA hospital. This team helps maintain PAR (Periodic 
Automatic Replacement/Replenishment) levels for each hospital department and ensures 
that the appropriate types/amounts of healthcare linen are ordered each day. 

• The Alvin C. York VA Medical Center in Murfreesboro, TN is part of the Tennessee 
Valley Healthcare System. It provides primary care and specialty health services, 
including addiction and substance abuse treatment, mental health care, recreational 
therapy, laboratory services, and more! This year alone, the teams working in Nashville, 
Murfreesboro, and Ooltewah will distribute over 2 million pounds of clean linen to over 
30 different hospital departments/end points in the Tennessee area. 
 
 

Thank you to ALL of our AbilityOne employees for your dedication and hard work in 
2023. We cannot WAIT to see what you accomplish in 2024! 


